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PHP & MySQL: The Missing Manual Brett McLaughlin 2012-11-13 If you can build
websites with CSS and JavaScript, this book takes you to the next level—creating
dynamic, database-driven websites with PHP and MySQL. Learn how to build a
database, manage your content, and interact with users. With step-by-step
tutorials, this completely revised edition gets you started with expanded coverage
of the basics and takes you deeper into the world of server-side programming. The
important stuff you need to know: Get up to speed quickly. Learn how to install
PHP and MySQL, and get them running on both your computer and a remote server.
Gain new techniques. Take advantage of the all-new chapter on integrating PHP with
HTML web pages. Manage your content. Use the file system to access user data,
including images and other binary files. Make it dynamic. Create pages that change
with each new viewing. Build a good database. Use MySQL to store user information
and other data. Keep your site working. Master the tools for fixing things that go
wrong. Control operations. Create an administrative interface to oversee your
site.
Addressing Challenging Moments in Psychotherapy Jerome S. Gans 2021-09-30 "This
practical and helpful volume details how clinicians can work through various and
common challenges inherent to psychotherapy, whether within the context of
individual, marital, or group settings. Chapters draw upon wisdom gleaned from the
author's 48 years as a practicing psychiatrist to address topics such as using
countertransference for therapeutic purposes; resistance, especially when it needs
to be the focus of the therapy; and a prioritization of exploration over
explanation and favor working in the here-and-now. Along with theory and clinical
observations, Dr. Gans offers a series of "Clinical Pearls," pithy comments that
highlight different interventions to a wide range of clinical challenges. These
include patient hostility, the abrupt termination of therapy, treating a couple
that's lost compassionate neutrality, and more. In addition to offering advice and
strategies for therapists, the book also addresses foundational concerns like the
matter of fees in private practice and the virtue of moral courage on the part of
the therapist. Written with clarity, heart, and an abundance of clinical wisdom,
Challenging Moments in Psychotherapy is essential reading for all clinicians,
teachers, and supervisors of psychotherapy"-Lakeland Boating 1994
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
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White Shroud Antanas Škėma 2018 Considered by many to be Lithuania's most
important work of modernist fiction, this novel tells the story of Antanas Garsva,
an emigre poet working as an elevator operator in a large New York hotel in the
1950s.
Prince2 Foundation Training Manual Van Haren Publishing 2017-01-15 Thank you for
reading our PRINCE2 Foundation Training Manual. The main objective of this book is
to provide an easy-to-read and easy-to-understand PRINCE2(R) Foundation training
manual. The official PRINCE2 manual, "Managing Successful Projects with PRINCE2,"
is an excellent reference manual, but it is not a training manual and should not
be used as one, as it is very difficult to comprehend and understand if you are
new to project management. The official PRINCE2 manual also covers the complete
Practitioner Syllabus, and it's impossible to know which parts are just focused on
the PRINCE2 Foundation syllabus, so you have to read everything, which is not good
if you are just studying for the foundation exam. Henceforth, this book is meant
to be (and is) an easy introduction to PRINCE2 based on the Foundation syllabus,
and it's quickly becoming the most read book for people wishing to learn about
PRINCE2 and prepare for the foundation exam.
Concept and Application of Transdisciplinarity in Intellectual Discourse and
Research Hester du Plessis 2014-02-01 In the past four decades,
transdisciplinarity has gained conceptual and practical traction for its
transformative value in accounting for the complex challenges besetting humankind,
including social relations and natural ecosystems. The need to develop frameworks
for joint problem-solving involving diverse stakeholders is unquestionable.
Besides generating inclusivity, which embraces academia, civil society, and
policymakers in the public and private sectors, transdisciplinarity allows for the
appreciation of phenomena from a multiplicity of angles and affords societies
creative ways of seeking solutions to challenges that may appear intractable. This
book puts forward alternatives within this arena and attempts to directly respond
to the multilayered challenges of diffuse disciplines, interlinked socioeconomic
problems, impacts of globalization, technological advancements, environmental
concerns, food security, and more.
Chinese Taiwanese & Korean Scooters 50cc thru 200cc, '04-'09 Max Haynes 2009-04-15
A service and repair manual with generic model coverage, suitable for 50 to 250cc
scooters with carburettor engines. Includes a data section on the following models
Aprilia SR50 (94-99), Rally 50, Sonic FT and GP, Leonardo 125.
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important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
The Engaged Sociologist Kathleen Odell Korgen 2014-09-23 This fully updated
edition of The Engaged Sociologist by Kathleen Odell Korgen carries the public
sociology movement into the classroom, while at the same time providing an
engaging overview of the entire field. It demonstrates how to think
sociologically, to develop a sociological eye, and to use sociological tools to
become effective participants in a democratic society. Perfect as a supplement for
an introductory course, or as a main text for any course that has public sociology
at its roots, this inspiring book will serve as a guidebook to any student who is
passionate about applying sociological concepts to the world around them.
Coach Gift Nikola Publishing 2021-09-10 Coach Gift Features: Simple and elegant.
100 pages, high quality cover and (6 x 9) inches in size.
Buried Alive Myra Friedman 2011-04-27 Electrifying, highly acclaimed, and
intensely personal, this new and updated version of Myra Friedman's classic
biography of Janis Joplin teems with dramatic insights into Joplin's genius and
into the chaotic times that catapulted her to fame as the legendary queen of rock.
It is a stunning panorama of the turbulent decade when Joplin's was the rallying
voice of a generation that lost itself in her music and found itself in her words.
From her small hometown of Port Arthur, Texas, to San Francisco's Haight-Ashbury,
from the intimate coffeehouses to the supercharged concert halls, from the glitter
of worldwide fame to her tragic end in a Hollywood hotel, here is all the fire and
anguish of an immortal, immensely talented, and troubled performer who devoured
everything the rock scene had to offer in a fatal attempt to make peace with
herself and her era. Yet, in an eloquent introduction recently written by the
author, Joplin emerges from her "ugly duckling" childhood as a woman truly ahead
of her time, an outrageous rebel, a defiant outcast and artist of incomparable
authenticity who, almost in spite of herself, became to so many a symbol of
triumph over adversity. This edition also contains an afterword detailing the
whereabouts of a large and colorful cast of characters who were part of Joplin's
life, as well as "We Remember Janis," a new chapter of poignant and affectionate
anecdotes told by friends.
Dramacon Ultimate Edition Svetlana Chmakova 2008-10-14 Set at an anime convention,
follows the romantic adventures of seventeen-year-old amateur writer Christie
Leroux over the course of several years.
Even More Parts Tedd Arnold 2004-09-02 Chip Block, the hero of Parts, is back, and
still worried about falling apart based on the things he hears. This time he’s
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made a list of all the strange, crazy things he’s heard people say: “I lost my
head.” “My nose is running.” “I sang my heart out. . . .” It’s scary stuff, but he
has a plan for making sure he doesn’t accidentally leave any of his parts behind.
A hilarious sequel to the wildly popular Parts and More Parts.
Boat Show Guide United States. Coast Guard Auxiliary 1977
Angels and Demons in Art Rosa Giorgi 2005 This sumptuously illustrated volume
analyzes artists' representations of angels and demons and heaven and hell from
the Judeo-Christian tradition and describes how these artistic portrayals evolved
over time. As with other books in the Guide to Imagery series, the goal of this
volume is to help contemporary art enthusiasts decode the symbolic meanings in the
great masterworks of Western Art. The first chapter traces the development of
images of the Creation and the Afterworld from descriptions of them in the
Scriptures through their evolution in later literary and philosophical works. The
following two chapters examine artists' depictions of the two paths that humans
may take, the path of evil or the path of salvation, and the punishments or
rewards found on each. A chapter on the Judgment Day and the end of the world
explores portrayals of the mysterious worlds between life and death and in the
afterlife. Finally, the author looks at images of angelic and demonic beings
themselves and how they came to be portrayed with the physical attributes--wings,
halos, horns, and cloven hooves--with which we are now so familiar. Thoroughly
researched by and expert in the field of iconography, Angels and Demons in Art
will delight readers with an interest in art or religious symbolism.
Shadows in the Light Betsy Reavley 2015-11-07 The author of The Worm in the Bottle
offers a probing examination of our contemporary world in this second poetry
collection. Shadows in the Light is a modern-day testimony to the complexities of
life. With imagery that is by turns lush and starkly beautiful, author and poet
Betsy Reavley explores the difficulties we all face. With surprising resonance and
far-reaching scope, these poems exemplify the universal power of poetry.
Images of the Past Theron Douglas Price 1997 This well illustrated, full-color,
site-by-site survey of prehistory captures the popular interest, excitement, and
visual splendor of archaeology as it provides insight into the research,
interpretations, and theoretical themes in the field. The new edition maintains
the authors' innovative solutions to two central problems of the course: first,
the text continues to focus on about 80 sites, giving students less encyclopedic
detail but essential coverage of the discoveries that have produced the major
insights into prehistory; second, it continues to be organized into essays on
sites and concepts, allowing professors complete flexibility in organizing their
courses..
Learning from Loss Brittany R. Collins 2021-11-02
Environmental Flotation Engineering Lawrence K. Wang 2021-02-12 This volume covers
topics on humanitarian engineering education of the Lenox Institute of Water
Technology and recent advances in potable water and wastewater flotation
processes. The specific advancements covered include: chemical coagulation and
precipitation enhancements, first wave of flotation advancement for potable water
treatment, second wave of flotation technology advancement for wastewater
treatment, innovative circular gravity flotation, fiber detection, fiber
separation, independent physicochemical wastewater treatment systems, primary
flotation clarification, secondary flotation clarification, tertiary treatment,
activated sludge and flotation wastewater treatment, cold weather wastewater
conditions, operation and performance of the AquaDAF process system, operation and
performance of the Clari-DAF process system, water purification,
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spectrophotometric determination of dissolved proteins, biological and
physicochemical sequencing batch reactors, and sedimentation and flotation
comparisons. The book will be of value to advanced undergraduate and graduate
students, to designers of flotation systems, and to scientists and researchers.
Sunny Buick Sunny Buick 2021-06-24 A colorful, magic, visual journey through the
mind of Sunny Buick. Her powerful imagery contains references to many popular
subjects and sub cultures. Using creativity and humor, she courageously shows a
possible surreal future filled with chimera, animals, tattooed folks amongst
strange vegetation.
VHDL: Programming by Example Douglas Perry 2002-06-02 * Teaches VHDL by example *
Includes tools for simulation and synthesis * CD-ROM containing Code/Design
examples and a working demo of ModelSIM
Inflatable Rescue Boat Training Manual Surf Life Saving Australia 2001
In the Sphere of Silence Vijay Eswaran 2005
Inner Dynamics of Successful Relationships Robert J. Burns 2007 This book explains
relationships from an entirely different angle, the subconscious. If you would
like to know why your drawn to certain personality types, you need to read this
book.
SMART Spelling Michelle Hutchison 2015-01-16 Smart Spelling has been designed to
support teachers in the explicit and systematic teaching of spelling.
UNIX Applications Programming Ray Swartz 1990 Getting Started. Using UNIX Tools.
Bourne Shell Programming. Creating Applications with UNIX Tools.
A Speck in the Sea John Aldridge 2017-05-23 Soon to be a major motion picture! Now
in Paperback: The harrowing adventure-at-sea memoir ("Terrific."-Daniel James
Brown) recounting the 2013 search-and-rescue mission for lost Montauk fisherman
John Aldridge. 5:14 a.m. I am floating in the middle of the night, and nobody in
the world even knows I am missing. Nobody is looking for me. You can't get more
alone than that. You can't be more lost. I've got too many people who love me.
There's no way I'm dying like this. In the dead of night on July 24, 2013, John
Aldridge was thrown off the back of the Anna Mary while his fishing partner,
Anthony Sosinski, slept below. As desperate hours ticked by, Sosinski, the
families, the local fishing community, and the U.S. Coast Guard in three states
mobilized in an unprecedented search effort that culminated in a rare and
exhilarating success. A tale of survival, perseverance, and community, A Speck in
the Sea tells of one man's struggle to survive as friends and strangers work to
bring him home. Aldridge's wrenching first-person account intertwines with the
narrative of the massive, constantly evolving rescue operation designed to save
him.
Motorcycle Maintenance Techbook Editors of Haynes Manuals 2015-11-01 Motorcycle
maintenance made easy: -- Aimed at the DIY mechanic and students embarking on
courses in motorcycle engineering -- Service tasks are described in detail and
illustrated with over 900 color photographs --Information on how to build up a
toolkit and keep service records --Tools, testing and measuring equipment, oils
and workshop equipment --Using a service schedule and keeping records --Engine:
Oil and filter, valve clearances, compression test, air and fuel filters,
carburetor balance, coolant, spark plugs, clutch and exhaust system --Chassis:
Chain, sprockets, tires, disc brakes, drum brakes, wheel bearings, front forks,
steering head bearings, rear shock, handlebars, swinging arm bearings, cables,
footrests, stands and bodywork. --Electrics: batter, fuses, bulbs, horn, switches
and wiring --Accessories: twin horns, fork gaiters, top box and drive chain oiler
Jet Watercraft John Martin 1994-03 Cruisin' covers the equipment, technology,
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engineering, design, execution, competition, maintenance, modification, everyday
use, and the people behind marvelous mechanized machines. Vehicles of all kinds
are fascinating for young readers, and this series offers a wide variety of morethan-just-transportation books. In response to the many requests for vehicle books
aimed at the young reader, these high-interest titles will inform and delight.
Each book contains an index, bibliography, glossary.
Modern Political Theory Shanti Prasad Varma 1982
A SECRET SORROW Karen Van Der Zee 2015-04-13 After her nightmarish recovery from a
serious car accident, Faye gets horrible news from her doctor, and it hits her
hard like a rock: she can’t bear children. In extreme shock, she breaks off her
engagement, leaves her job and confines herself in her family home. One day, she
meets her brother’s best friend , and her soul makes a first step to healing.
Introduction to Physical Anthropology 2011-2012 Edition Robert Jurmain 2012-07-19
INTRODUCTION TO PHYSICAL ANTHROPOLOGY 2011-2012 continues to present the most upto-date and balanced, comprehensive introduction to the field, combining an
engaging writing style and compelling visual content to bring the study of
physical anthropology to life for today’s students. With a focus on the big
picture of human evolution, the text helps students master the basic principles of
the subject and arrive at an understanding of the human species and its place in
the biological world. This book continues to keep pace with changes in the field
by including thorough coverage of cutting-edge advances in molecular biology and
genomics, primatology, key fossil discoveries, and modern human biology. A new
Conclusion: Why it Matters, drives home the importance of understanding human
evolution and the incredible impact our species has had, and will continue to
have, on the environment and all life forms on this planet. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Yamaha YFS200 Blaster ATV Alan Ahlstrand 1999-08-27 Haynes offers the best
coverage for cars, trucks, vans, SUVs and motorcycles on the market today. Each
manual contains easy to follow step-by-step instructions linked to hundreds of
photographs and illustrations. Included in every manual: troubleshooting section
to help identify specific problems; tips that give valuable short cuts to make the
job easier and eliminate the need for special tools; notes, cautions and warnings
for the home mechanic; color spark plug diagnosis and an easy to use index.
South Africa, Greece, Rome Grant Parker 2017-08-31 This book explores how since
colonial times South Africa has created its own vernacular classicism, both in
creative media and everyday life.
Jackie Robinson Jason Glaser 2019-05-01 A biography telling the personal life and
baseball career of the legendary player, Jackie Robinson. Written in graphic-novel
format.
Bitch in Heat Giovanna Casotto 1998
Breaking Trail Edgar Hetteen 1998-01-01 Follow Edgar Hetteen from poverty to
millonaire as he starts Polaris and Artic Cat snowmobile companies.
All About Passion Stephanie Laurens 2009-03-17 New York Times bestselling
Australian author Stephanie Laurens delivers the latest tale in the immensely
popular Cynster series. When Chillingworth is elected an 'honorary Cynster' at the
end of All About Love, he knows he needs a wife, and an heir. His goal; a simple
marriage without romance. He agrees to marry a woman he believes to be pliant and
quiet. Unfortunately for him, the woman he thinks is Francesca Rawling is really
her cousin, Franni. Francesca herself is proud, passionate and opinionated in
short, the perfect bride for a Cynster...
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Agatha H. and the Airship City Kaja Foglio 2011-01-02 The Industrial Revolution
has escalated into all-out warfare. It has been eighteen years since the
Heterodyne Boys, benevolent adventurers and inventors, disappeared under
mysterious circumstances. Today, Europe is ruled by the Sparks, dynasties of mad
scientists ruling over — and terrorizing — the hapless population with their
bizarre inventions and unchecked power, while the downtrodden dream of the
Hetrodynes' return. At Transylvania Polygnostic University, a pretty, young
student named Agatha Clay seems to have nothing but bad luck. Incapable of
building anything that actually works, but dedicated to her studies, Agatha seems
destined for a lackluster career as a minor lab assistant. But when the University
is overthrown by the ruthless tyrant Baron Klaus Wulfenbach, Agatha finds herself
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a prisoner aboard his massive airship Castle Wulfenbach — and it begins to look
like she might carry a spark of Mad Science after all. Skyhorse Publishing, under
our Night Shade and Talos imprints, is proud to publish a broad range of titles
for readers interested in science fiction (space opera, time travel, hard SF,
alien invasion, near-future dystopia), fantasy (grimdark, sword and sorcery,
contemporary urban fantasy, steampunk, alternative history), and horror (zombies,
vampires, and the occult and supernatural), and much more. While not every title
we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller, a national bestseller, or a Hugo
or Nebula award-winner, we are committed to publishing quality books from a
diverse group of authors.
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